
Wilden VA Church of England Primary School 
High Street 

Wilden 
Bedford 

Bedfordshire 
MK44 2PB 

                       Telephone:   01234 771313 
Email: office@wildenschool.org.uk 

 

Tuesday 1st March 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 
I am writing this letter to inform you that Parents’ Evening will take place on Tuesday 15th March.  The 

teachers are looking forward to updating you on the progress of your child this year. 

 

Please arrive a little before your appointment.  You will be allocated a 10-minute slot to talk to the class 

teacher(s) about how your child is making progress, strengths, and the areas/targets your child needs to 

work on next. 

 

To book an appointment you can either call the office, or send an email to the above address.  Times will 

run from 3.30pm to 6.30pm.  

 

We look forward to being able to welcome you back into the school for parents evening.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr Leigh Pointon 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


